
Dear Friends –  
  

We want to be sure you know that we will continue to “Live-Stream” Masses on 
weekdays (8 a.m.) and on weekends.  The Sunday Mass will be livestreamed on 
Saturdays at 4 p.m. – and will be available for viewing all night and on Sundays all day. 
  

In addition, we are offering the sacrament of reconciliation (confessions) on Saturday 
afternoons (3:30 – 5:00 p.m.) in the school cafeteria, and by appointment. 
  

Weekend Masses are currently offered outside on the “upper” parking lot at 6:00 p.m. 
Saturday, and on Sunday at 8:00 a.m.  We will add Masses as needed.  Because of the 
Covid Pandemic, we are all required to wear a mask and to keep “social distancing.”  
We are also required to limit attendance to 100 persons at a time, which means we 
have to reserve spaces (you bring your own chair).  Call the office or go to the parish 
website and “click the link” to reserve a spot.  Bring your kids if you wish, but, please 
remember the danger of being in a group.  
  

Some are nervous about giving us their name(s).  We shred them after two weeks.  If, in 
that time, we learn someone, who was here, tested positive, we can let you know, after 
checking with the Diocese to see if public health officials also need to be consulted, in a 
way that safeguards the rights of the Faithful.  It is a matter of taking care of each 
other.  We do, however, have to limit the size of the attendance at each Mass.  You 
might want to bring dark glasses and/or umbrellas or hats because of the sun!  We 
would love to have you celebrate the Eucharist with us. 
  

Our parishioners have been very generous with donations of food for the food 
bank.  Every week, we have been taking your gifts to the food bank. 
  

Thank you for your patience with us.  We are trying to minister to you as best we 
can.  The safety rules do make it challenging!   
  

God Bless each of you – and your loved ones. 
  

Father Tom 
 


